
MISSION:  TO DELIVER HOPE FOR THIS LIFE AND THE LIFE TO COME THROUGH COMPASSIONATE
MEDICAL CARE, QUALITY HEALTH EDUCATION, INTENSIVE MALNUTRITION INTERVENTIONS, ACTIVE
COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT, AND GOSPEL FOCUSED OUTREACH, ALL IN THE LOVE AND NAME OF JESUS.

I'm Tamara, a nurse at the nutrition
center. Play is important in children's
lives. It brings them happiness, stimulates
their development, and contributes to
their well-being by reducing their
sadness. Providing playtime for children
is essential for their growth and
development. Thanks to your generosity,
the children can grow while having fun. Dear friends, please join us in prayer for our supply

runs. We ask for safe travel along all roads, that our
trucks face no breakdowns, and that communication
remains strong throughout the journeys. We pray for
wisdom to make quick decisions, peace, and God’s
protection over every mile. May we network with kind
souls, encounter open doors, and deliver supplies
safely to serve our patients. Blessings for all who
travel for us—your prayers make a difference. Thank
you for supporting our mission and keeping us in your
hearts.

My name is Tibebe, and I work at the nutrition center. The children
eagerly look forward to playtime with the toys you have donated. Play
not only brings them joy, but also helps them learn and develop
important skills. It's wonderful to see their faces light up as they
explore and engage with each toy. Thank you for your generosity.
Your gifts truly make a difference in their lives.

Living in a one-room home of tin walls and sticks, this young boy’s
family struggles daily. His father farms bananas and sweet potatoes,
while his mother resells drinks. Severely malnourished with
kwashiorkor, he arrived weak, requiring F-75 milk, Medika Mamba,
and an NG tube. Gedson, weighed 16 pounds with swollen feet and
diarrhea. After treatment and daily care, Gedson’s health improved,
reaching 22 pounds in two months. His mother shared, “Thank you for
treating him like your own.” Your support makes this possible!



Mizius, 66, has been a long-time clinic patient managing
hypertension. He visits regularly for medication and
guidance on maintaining his health. When he could no
longer work, we began providing him with a monthly
food box in 2019. This support, along with his
medication, helps him feel better.  He is deeply grateful.
Thank you, dear donors! Your generosity allows us to
assist many people with food. We appreciate you more
than words can express!

Djoulie’s journey is a powerful testament to
your generosity. Tragically, she lost her
mother just one day after birth. The very next
day, her loving family brought her to our
clinic, and our dedicated team sprang into
action. 

We provided Djoulie with essential supplies—
infant formula, baby bottles, and vital
guidance on proper infant care—to ensure
she had the best possible start. 

With monthly follow-ups to monitor her progress, Djoulie, who weighed 6 pounds at two
days old, now weighs 18 pounds and is thriving. Your kind donations have given her the
nutrition and care she desperately needed. We are deeply grateful for your continued
support that transforms lives like Djoulie’s every day.

My name is Dieulamene, and I work at the nutrition center. I love caring
for and playing with children. Play is essential for their growth—it brings
joy, teaches sharing and cooperation, and nurtures their intellect. Toys
are especially powerful; a simple toy can transform a crying child’s day
into one filled with happiness. Every toy you donate is more than an
object—it’s a gift that sparks joy and supports their development. Thanks
to your generosity, we can offer these children moments of comfort,
discovery, and delight. Thank you for helping them flourish through play.


